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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric; 
Subject: FW: Raider Environmental Services, Inc. Opa Locka Facility
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 8:09:56 AM
Attachments: Raider 2012-2013 Permit.pdf 


Hello Eric,
Please insert the attachment and the e-mails into OCULUS under the permit 
related documents.
 
The facility I.D. for this request is: FLR 000 143 891
 
Subject: Industrial Pretreatment Permit Issued by Miami-Dade County
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Bheem 
 


From: McIntosh, Keith (RER) [mailto:mcintk@miamidade.gov]  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 5:02 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Subject: Raider Environmental
 


Good afternoon Mr. Kothur,


As requested, please see the attached permit for your attention. If there are 
any questions please let me know.


<<Raider 2012-2013 Permit.pdf>> 


Keith McIntosh, Engineer 1 
Environmental Permitting Section, Pollution Regulation Division 


Miami-Dade Regulatory and Economic Resources 
Department


Environmental Resources Management


701 NW 1st Court, Suite700 
Miami, Fl 33136. 



mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KOTHUR_B

mailto:/O=FLORIDADEP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Eric.Mayberry





























































Phone: 305-372-6600; Fax: 305-372-6545 
www.miamidade.gov/pera 
"Delivering Excellence Everyday" 


Please consider the environment before printing this email.


As part of improving efficiency in our delivery of services to the 
businesses and residents of Miami-Dade County, the Department of 
Environmental Resources Management (DERM), and the County's 
Building, Consumer Services, Economic and Business Development, 
and Planning and Zoning functions have been merged to form the 
Miami-Dade County Department of Regulatory and 
Economic Resources (RER).  Please look for us under our new 
name.



http://www.miamidade.gov/pera



